

The Christian Family Center

Hank Steverson, Executive Director Phone: (912)529-6712 Fax: (912) 529-5655 "Serving Men in Recovery Since 1996"



Word From Our Director:

As the leaves begin to change and we start to see the first signs of fall weather, my prayer is that God will begin a new work in you and let a fresh cool breath come upon you. As I tell the gentlemen here at the center one of my signature verses, this is my prayer for you as well: "For I know the plans I have for you, says the Lord. They are plans for good and not disaster, to give you a future and a hope." (Jeremiah 29:11)

Hank Steverson, Executive Director/CEO

Exciting News

We saw God move in so many amazing ways already this year. We had three baptism services and had over 50 gentlemen proclaim their love for Christ. Also, during those services, we had 2 ladies and 1 child asked to be baptized. Hallelujah!!! It has been such a joy to see families re-united and lives changed. Rick Bonfim Ministries honored us by inviting 35 of our guys to their Rekindle the Flame conference in Athens in July. They came back so on fire for God it was contagious. We know that as the year continues the Lord will continue to pour out blessings over the **Christian Family Center** students and their families. We thank you for all the prayers that you have given this past year. They did not return void.

Ministry Needs

Bedding needs:

Twin size: Blankets, sheets, pillows

Personal needs:

Coats, Long sleeve shirts, deodorant, razors, towels, wash clothes, toothpaste etc....

Spiritual needs:

Pray for the students, their families and our staff.



Oct. 28-Nov. 1, 2017

Board of Directors Banquet & Family Day Kick Off

Saturday Oct.28 2PM

- Dinner: 4 PM
- Concert: 5 PM
- Ken McDowell: 7 PM

Sunday Oct. 29

- Gary Norton: 10:30 AM
- Ronnie Trent: 6 PM

Mon. Oct. 30 thru Wed. Nov 1

• Ronnie Trent: 7 PM

Word From Our Founder

It has been such a pleasure severing the Lord for 70 plus years. I am reminded of the parable Jesus tells of the Sower and the Seed. My prayer is that all the seeds that are planted here at the Christian Family Center fall on good fertile soil. I stand firm on God's word that it will turn a harvest of 30, 60, and even 100-fold. That is my prayer for each man that is here.

Rev. Robert Kea

Testimony Corner

In July of 2013, I was lead to the woods of Soperton Ga. It was The Christian Family Center where I found myself. Immediately, I knew I was in the right location. Prior to that date, I was not living a Christian life. I had allowed satan to steal, kill and destroy nearly everything in my life, but thank God that I was placed upon Godly soil. The C.F.C. motto speaks volumes, "If man is willing, God is able." I was defeated and willing. God used the vessels He chose as staff at the C.F.C. to teach me a new life. They had been where I had been. God created a new man in them, and in turn I learned how to place Christ as the center of my life. I am now a New Creation, HALLELUJAH! For the past 3 plus years, I have been given the gift to help others that have fallen. There is no better gift than to help a brother out of the pits of addiction. Praise God and thank you to the God Loving Staff of the Christian Family Center.

Doug Ross